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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
This current week has certainly been extremely tumultuous. A week when many of us questioned so 
much and were struck by so much tragedy. At the end of last week, we invited our students to have a 
voice in calling out bullying at MIPS. This is a vital part of stopping bullying - to lift any veil that might 
cover up what is happening. 
 
The brutal and repulsive acts of violence in Christchurch appropriately received global condemnation 
and outrage. Those acts were meant to terrorise, to divide and to proclaim one sector of society as 
being more superior than the rest. Instead, they have unified the world in denouncing these acts and 
their intent. 
 
The fact that the perpetrator is an Australian adds quite a layer of confusion for all of us. This occurred 
of course following the conviction of George Pell which has raised many thoughts and feeling across 
the globe and locally. 
 
These events were at the forefront of my mind over the weekend. And then when I was at Mass on 
Sunday evening we heard the reading of the Transfiguration of the Lord - revealed as the Son of God. I 
wondered why this reading struck such a chord in me at this time and then it became clear. People - 
the people who spoke up this week for the values of Love, Justice, Inclusivity and Compassion - are 
people revealing Jesus to us by their Christian values and actions. Repeatedly on the news over the 
weekend, people reinforced their commitment and belief that “Love will always conquer Hate”. I am 
sure that we all rally to that at MIPS. 
 
 
 
With appreciation for your ongoing support, 

 
 
 

Stephen Dowd, Principal 
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Congratulations to our Stage 3 Cricket teams who participated in our 

Inter-school cricket tournament last week.   
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MIPS CROSS COUNTRY FUN RUN 

 
 

Thursday 21st March is our school Cross Country Fun Run. It’s a day where we can show everyone how 
fantastic we are at running by running around our Cross Country course. It is also World Down Syndrome 
Day. A day where we want to get the world talking about Down Syndrome. How can you help, I hear you 

ask?  By wearing #Lots Of Socks! 
 

But not just any socks, brightly coloured socks, long socks, printed socks, 1 sock, even 3 socks, sports 
socks, odd socks any socks. You can wear them to school to run our Cross Country. Remember to wear 

the socks that will help you run fast. 

 

 Let’s show everyone that at MIPS we support World Down Syndrome Day by wearing different socks. 

MIPS remember to Rock your Socks next Thursday 21st March for our Cross Country. 
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SCHOOL FEES 2019 

Statements were posted from the Catholic Diocese of Parramatta (CEDP) 

on Friday 8th March 2019. 

 

If you have not received your statement, please contact the office.  

A reminder that payment plan forms are to be returned to CEDP by Friday, 22nd March 2019. 

Due date for instalment 1 is Friday, 29th March 2019 

Please contact the school on 02 9933 7800 or via email imac-qkhlfees@parra.catholic.edu.au 

if you wish to enquire about your account. 

 

   Library News 

 
 

 

Students are enjoying all of the wonderful books we have in our library. The students are able to borrow 

2 books each week. The students walk in to their library lesson with a smile which tells me they are 

happy to come in and borrow. We are very fortunate to have our volunteers doing book club and with 

rewards we receive some wonderful books to add to our collection. 

 

Students are asked each week to make sure their books are in their library bags or if not a plastic bag to 

transport their books. Unfortunately there are a lot of books that come back wet or damaged from drink 

bottles or food that cannot be repaired. We ask students to please take care of their precious library 

books. We ask parents to please remind students to return their books each library day in the same 

condition as it was borrowed. 

 

We have also a lot of reading packs that are returned to the library with one or two books missing. We 

are not able to replace some of these titles. As we tell the students, if we have to replace books that are 

not returned we won’t be able to buy other resources that are needed. Books that are lost or damaged 

will of course need to be paid for. 

 

We are very proud of our library and its resources available to both teachers and students so please help 

us out by returning our books on time.  

 

From the library 
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 Ballet  

Lyrical Jazz  

Hip Hop  

Musical Theatre  

Acrobatics  

Salsa  

Rock & Roll  

Drama  

Privates  

Toddler's  

Mini's Elite Performance 

YOU CAN LEARN MORE ABOUT OUR AVAILABLE CLASSES 

ON OUR WEBSITE WWW.HYPE-OENTERTAINMENT.COM 

OR CALL US ON 0431 584 508  

Nurture Flourish Grow 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vacation Care begins on the 15th of April and bookings for the upcoming holidays close on the 29th of 
March. 
 
 
If you are interested in attending Vacation Care please contact the COSHC service for more 
information or drop into the service to grab a form!   
 
 
Phone: 0417 203 333 
 
Email: coshcmaryimmaculate@parra.catholic.edu.au 


